
 1 

 

 

Yonge North Subway Extension  

Transit-Oriented Communities Proposals 

Markham and Richmond Hill 
 

On January 13, 2022 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council direct staff to work with the Province, Infrastructure Ontario, Metrolinx, local 

municipalities and landowners to advance the Yonge North Subway Extension and 

Transit-Oriented Communities work to address Regional and local interests to more 

closely align with Regional and local planning visions and phasing of development 

for complete and sustainable communities as a destination and key multi-modal 

transit hub in the GTA. 

2. Regional Council endorse the inclusion of a station at Royal Orchard. 

3. Staff be directed to seek further clarification on financial arrangements, including, but 

not limited to, the ability for municipalities to levy all development charges, 

community benefit charges, parkland and any other potential cost implications to the 

Region or the local YNSE municipalities. 

4. The Regional Clerk circulate this report to the Ministers of Transportation, 

Infrastructure and Municipal Affairs and Housing and all local municipalities. 
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